
   ST. ANTHONY’S PARISH, 108 STERNBERG CRESCENT, WANNIASSA ACT. 2903.  Phone: 6231 7310.     Office Hours 8.30am – 1.30pm Mon, Wed, Thur; 
Fr. Lachlan Coll, Parish Priest         Meg Lillicrap, Parish Secretary       email: wanniassa@cg.org.au    Web Page:  stawanniassa.blogspot.com.au   www.cg.org.au/wanniassa 

SUNDAY MASS TIMES  
       SATURDAY   6.00pm  

       SUNDAY        9.00am & 5.30pm 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 9.30am – 10.00am; 5.00 pm to 5.30pm; 

 

ROSARY 
Tuesday  &  Friday 5.00pm 

Wednesday, Thursday &  Saturday 8.30am 

WEEKDAY MASS TIMES  
TUESDAY                  5.30pm St Augustine 

WEDNESDAY            9.00am St John Baptist 

THURSDAY               9.00am    

FRIDAY                      5.30pm   

SATURDAY               9.00am   
 

GOODWIN VILLAGE CHAPEL, MONASH 
Mass 10.30am alternate Tuesdays in Chapel;  
Communion Services other Tuesdays 10.15am David Harper House; 

EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED 

SACRAMENT 
 

           FIRST FRIDAY OF THE  MONTH         6.00PM  - 9.00PM   

            (except January &  Lent)  6-7pm in Lent  (March & April)                
                                                                                                    

 

HEARING LOOP is available in the church on all side pews.  

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
Monday 7.30pm (under church) 

HELPING  HANDS  GROUP 
Co-Ordinator 

John Winter                    6231 7310 

 

 

CHURCH PARKING 

Disabled only on top level of church grounds on weekends; 

Disabled parks can be used by all during the week; 
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  NEWCOMERS 
Welcome to 
St. Anthony’s.  Please 
fill out a newcomer’s 

card and place in the box in the foyer of the church. 

PLANNED GIVING: Pledge cards are available in the foyer for the 

planned giving scheme.  

ROSTERS:  (w/e 1/09/2018) 

CLEANERS:      M Brook & M Casey   Brook  

COUNTERS: P O’Donnell & M O’Donnell  

 25/08/2018 

Lectors 

26/08/2018 
AV Operator 

2/09/2018 

Lectors 

2/09/2018 
AV Operator 

6.00pm 

Vigil 

R Hull J Drummond M Robinson S Muller 

9.00am C Mathias M Nicholl T Kennedy Volunteer  

5.30pm S Lowe S Cassidy S Cassidy A Roberts 

  

PRAY FOR OUR SICK:, Graham McKenzie, Pauline Chifley, Kate Fisher, Jane 

Lally, Robyn Christie, Kath & Bob Elliott, Gerard & Sally Robinson, Maureen 

Lee, Margaret O’Donnell, Anne O’Connor, Chloe Egan, Pat Gallagher, Allan 

Lawless, Jan & Troy Mills, Shiva Nair, Elizabeth Austin, Robyn Morison, John 

Nimmo, Cath Quinn, Patricia van Corven,  Marg Van Belkom, Kevin Herzig, 

Antoinette, Mimma & Dom Bowen, Poppy Ruyg, Griff Spence, Roberta & John 

Bedford, Carolyn McDonald, Wal Remington, Anne, Kev & Paul Ray, Nerida 

Cabot, Vicki Gardiner, Beth Burgess, Mark Johnson, Sean O’Donnell, Anne 
Dyer, Helen Wood, Annette Wain, Tony Loukisses, Margaret Chee, Bernadette 

Biggs. FAITHFUL DEPARTED Kath Forde, Bill Hoff, Des Connors, Paddy 

Greene (recently deceased) Frances McGinness, Mary Dawson, Peter Hibberson, 

Ernesto & Horacio Belardo, Remedios & Jaunita Belardo, John Daley, Margaret 

Rule, Dominic Bowen, Eileen Biggs (Anniversaries) and All Holy Souls. 

WEDNESDAY MORNING TEA AND REFLECTION  GROUP:  Everyone 

is invited for a cup of coffee/tea after morning Mass and then join the 

Discussion Group.  For more information Phone Pauline on 6231 5373. 

 

RCIA Program: (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) commences at 
South Tuggeranong Parish on Wednesday, 5 September at 7.00pm. 
To register phone 6291 6688 or tuggeranongsouth@cg.org.au. 

 

PARISH WORKING BEE Please Save the Date – Saturday 22 
September. 
PARISH DINNER The Annual Parish Dinner is on Saturday 20 

October in St Anthony’s School Hall. Please put this date in your 

diary. 
FATHER’S DAY APPEAL: Annual collection for retired priests: 
There are 23 priests of our Archdiocese who come under the care of 
the Clergy Retirement Foundation. This Appeal raises much needed 
funds to meet the needs of these priests and give them security in 
their retirement years.  At next weekend’s Masses, you will have the 
opportunity to make a donation to this appeal and all gifts are tax 
deductible.  Please give generously as you have done in the past. 

ORDINATION OF NAMORA ANDERSON AND ADRIAN 
CHAN: Parishioners are invited to the Ordination to the priesthood of 
Namora Anderson and Adrian Chan  by Archbishop Christopher 
Prowse at 7.00pm at St Christopher’s Cathedral, Manuka 
EVENINGS FOR THE ENGAGED The course is presented by 
married couples and topics include, Family of Origin, 
Communication, Intimacy in Marriage, The Sacrament of Marriage 
(presented by a Priest), God in Marriage, Building a Stronger 

Marriage. Commences Thursday, 30th August at 6.30 pm and every 
Thursday for five-weeks concluding Thursday 27 September.  Cost: 
$150 which includes catering and resources.  Contact: Mark and 
Kathy Haseler, 6166 7634 or email mandk@velocitynet.com.au 
ST CLEMENT’S RETREAT AND CONFERENCE CENTRE is 
presenting a healing and meditation retreat run by Sister Carmel 
Moore RSJ who has been leading “Living Waters Meditation Centre” 
for more than 20 years.  Please see flyer on notice board for details. 

MENS' CURSILLO THREE DAY WEEKEND The Catholic 
Cursillo Movement of Canberra & Goulburn is joining with the 
Catholic Cursillo Movement of Wollongong Diocese in holding a 
combined Men's Cursillo. Thursday evening 13th September to 
Sunday afternoon 16th September 2018 at  Hartzer Park 
Conference and Retreat Centre, 25 Eridge Park Road, Burradoo. 
More  information: http://bit.ly/2L0Gl3t  or contact Joe Jambor at 
irmandjoe@gmail.com or 0401 159 852. 

CONSULTATION FOR WOMEN OF THE ARCHDIOCESE   
September 8th. Women from across the Archdiocese are invited to 
gather from 10.00am to 3.00pm at the Australian Centre for 
Christianity and Culture, Blackall Street, Barton to share their story 

of faith with other women.  The occasion will be an opportunity for 
women to name their reality, concerns and dreams for the Church in a 
safe and supportive environment.  It will be an opportunity for 
women to shape a response to the listening sessions for the 2020 
Plenary Council. Register your interest:  Jacinta (02) 62019861 or 
catholic.women@cg.org.au  

PLENARY COUNCIL LISTENING AND DIALOGUE SESSIONS. 
The Canberra Deanery held their first round of these sessions 

recently. In all, over 250 people of varying ages, professions and 
backgrounds participated in lively and sometimes passionate 
discussions. From these discussions there were some very clear local 
issues that are going to be submitted to the Plenary Council. These 
issues included the makeup of the Council itself, current Church 
governance, post Royal Commission issues, the role of the Church in 
Australia, roles within the Church especially including women and 
the marginalised, youth, education, social justice, ecumenism and 

evangelisation. From these discussions Draft submissions will be 
prepared locally and feedback sought before final submissions are 
posted. Please take the opportunity to make your own personal, 
family or group submissions. This can be done easily by going to the 
website www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au, then click  
Resources, then click Make A Submission. 
L’ARCHE TURNS 40 THIS YEAR  L’Arche in Canberra, an 
intentional community of people with and without intellectual 

disabilities, is celebrating its 40th anniversary this year with a clear 
direction to welcome new people – with and without an intellectual 
disability - into its community life. If you would like to make an 
Expression of Interest, please contact the L’Arche Genesaret office 
on canberra@larche.org.au. For more information check out the 
website on www.larchecanberra.org.au. 
 

 
 


